
 

 

PUBLICATION 

The Pilbara Infrastructure Floor and Ceiling Costs 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published a submission received from The 
Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd (TPI) on 29 July 2013.  The submission was provided to assist 
the Authority in making its determination of floor and ceiling costs to apply to the sections of 
TPI’s railway subject to an access proposal by Brockman Iron Pty Ltd (Brockman).  The 
Authority’s determination of costs was published on 12 September 2013. 

The TPI submission is available on the Authority’s website. 

TPI has consented to the publication of this submission, which refers to the capacity 
specification of the railway of which the route sections subject to Brockman’s proposal form 
a part.  The submission also provides TPI’s perspectives on submissions received from 
other parties, which relate to the determination and were published by the Authority on 
27 June 2013. 

TPI’s submission includes attachments which remain TPI’s confidential information, and 
which have not been published by the Authority. 
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